
 

CIRCULAR 

 

            June 18,2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you are aware, June 21st is celebrated as International Yoga Day. In line 

with the Yogandhra Program initiated by the Hon’ble Chief Minister of 

Andhra Pradesh , all students are required to participate in the yoga session 

organized by the school. 

 

We kindly request you to send your child to school on that day in a white T-shirt 

and white pants. The school will arrange carpets on the ground, and the entire 

school will participate together in the session. 

 

Let us come together to promote the importance of health and well-being through 

yoga. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

STEM SCHOOL. 


